SCHOOL NURSE’S OFFICE
Earle School District has a nurse here daily.

We ask that you keep your sick children at home until they are well. If your child becomes ill while at
school, the student needs to go to the nurse’s office to be checked. We will call you to come pick
him/her up if necessary. Please always be sure the school has current phone numbers for you and
other emergency contact persons.

Remember in order for the nurse to provide treatments with any ointments, creams, lotions,
medications, etc., then you must have the completed Consent for OTC Medications form on file.

Remember we do not diagnose children but rather treat them for acute concerns that are present.

Make sure all health problems/concerns and illnesses are listed on health form every year or we will
assume past concerns/allergies were resolved.



